
Water report for JWSB meeting 5/15/23 

We have been very busy the last couple of months. 

We have turned on all the water at the parks and cemetery still need to do 

downtown and duck pond. I have the cross connection report and the CCR 

turned in and approved by EGLE. All Bacti samples have tested good. We 

replaced a broken fire hydrant on the corner of Main and 3rd. We also did the 

spring hydrant flushing , we had nice clean water again this year it made flushing 

a lot better now that we don’t use Well 3 anymore. Dylan has been taking 

classes getting ready to test this fall for his S-4 D-4 exams. Main breaks have 

been an issue this spring with 5 total. Not sure why , they were in different areas 

of town and one in the township. We have done a couple small digs to fix 

service line valves. Plans are in place to put the meter in at Clark Lab at the end 

of the month. My yearly sampling will start this month and this year will be Lead 

and Copper testing . 


